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As a registered dental hygienist that see childhood Carie’s daily in practice I can not 
support this bill. Our countries over processed foods, sugar filled and acidic 
food/drink choices are the issue. Systemic fluoride is the only thing that is giving our 
CHILDREN a fighting chance at healthy dentition. Look at the bigger issue, 
ingredients in our foods/drinks that are illegal in other countries, government funded 
“nutritional “ assistance allowing unhealthy food to be purchased. We are feeding 
disease starting in our mouths, causing decay and ultimately feeding high blood 
pressure, diabetes and obesity. Fluoride is not the problem, it helps children’s 
developing teeth start strong to battle the US ultra processed food industry. 


